
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ohio State Firefighters’ Association Regional Seminar 
Free Training CE 

 
The Ohio State Firefighters’ Association is taking a proactive approach to provide 
educational opportunities and approved CE for the Ohio Fire Service in 2024. 
  
Committed to providing education and promoting good will among its members, the 
OSFA will be offering seminars around the state with approved Fire CE.  Fire Instructor 
updates, Inspector CE are sometimes hard to find and attend.  OSFA will begin this year 
by sponsoring several of these types of seminars around the state for the Ohio Fire 
Service.  There will be no cost for these seminars. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Morning Session: 

Date:  Friday, May 17th, 2024 
Location: Cuyahoga Valley Career Center 

8001 Brecksville Road 
Brecksville, OH 44141 

8:00am to 4:00pm 

Session 1, 8:00am - will be conducted by The Division of EMS and the Fire Sub 
Committee, Fire Instructor update.  2 hours of Instructor CE. 
 

Session 2, 10:00am - will be conducted by the Ohio Fire Marshal’s Office 2 hours of 
inspector CE. 
 

Lunch provided by VFIS of Ohio  
 

Afternoon Session: 
1:00pm - Haz-Mat Refresher & Lithium Battery Overview, with breaks to 4:00.  3 
hours of CE. 
 

These classes are offered free of charge for the Ohio Fire Service.  Although these 
classes are free, you must register to attend.  Certificates for CE will be issued to all 
attendees. 
 

Registration to:  osfaconed@gmail.com.  Please respond with Name, Department, 
Address, Phone number, and sessions you will attend. 
 

Direct any questions to the OSFA Education Chairman, Phil McLean at 330-607-5471 
 

PLEASE POST IN YOUR STATION 


